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Newsletter 8th January 2021
Dear Parents
Happy New Year, well, what a week for us all as we find ourselves in a position we had hoped we had left behind.

We are so sorry that we are not seeing everybody in school again, we miss you all and hope to be back together as our Gomeldon School family again in the not too distant future.

Until then we are offering the remote learning for pupils via Google Classroom. I am amazed at how well this system is working and being received, being that it is new to all of us. Special recognition and thanks must go to teachers for becoming so competent so quickly with a whole new way of working, whilst still teaching pupils in school at the same time, they really are Lockdown Heroes.

We shall offer daily English, Maths and topic sessions as well as a daily Google Meet session for registration/catch up/outlining learning, at the following times from next week;

9.10 Sycamore

9.20 Chestnut

9.30 Beech

9.40 Oak

9.50 Ash

We hope that this will go some way to get us feeling connected. The Government guidelines for remote learning expect that feedback will be at least weekly, we will try to better this, but please bear with us as we find a sustainable path through this latest challenge.

There is also considerable support offered towards home learning from the BBC, The BBC will also show curriculum content on TV every weekday from Monday, 11 January:

primary-school programming, including BBC Live Lessons and BBC Bitesize Daily, from 09:00 to 12:00 on CBBC and I believe Joe Wicks will be exercising with us all again.

I will forward on any other useful sites as the Lockdown continues.
We are unable to supply the usual fruit at the moment as this is not being delivered to us. 
Thank you for your support and praise we have received this week as we scrambled to remain open and serve our pupils at home,

Please stay safe and well,

Mr PJG Macey and team


